
   Preschool Parents Club Auction 

Our Auction is set for Saturday, June 23.  If you are 

available to help package auction prizes or help the day 

of  please contact Laura Fudala at 

lfudala@phparks.org or 847.666.4878 

We are collecting prizes for the auction.  If you own a 

business or work for a business that would like to      

donate a prize, also contact Laura Fudala. Any prize is 

greatly appreciated.  

Outside play is on it’s way!  Remember no SANDALS! 

April/May  News

     Registration for 

 2018-19 School Year 
Many of our classes are filling up for 

next school year already.  Please do not 

wait to sign-up, or you may not be able 

to enroll for the class that you want. 

  Evaluations 

We are in the process of evaluating each 3 

and 4 year old child.  Our conferences will be 

held on April 24 and April 25.  Sign-up lists 

will be posted on April 2nd.  

Please continue to reinforce academics at 

home.  If you have questions, please do not 

hesitate to ask your child's teacher. 

 End of Year Activities 

April 24 and 25 

Conferences-please sign-up after April 2nd. 

May 4 

Our all school field trip will held at Kohl Childrens 

Museum in Glenview. Its mandatory that a parent  

accompany their children. 

May 7 and  8 

Graduation and Parent Programs will be held.  Please 

dress your child in his or her “Sunday” best clothes, and 

please arrive on time.  Check your child’s calendar for 

the exact time. 

May  9 

Our all school picnic is held rain or shine.  Bring your 

lunch and a blanket. 




